
 

 

Reading - As we still have a number 
of chapters to enjoy, we will continue 
to read The Explorer. This will be 
supplemented with Five Children and 
It. 
 
We have elected two ‘Reading 
Ambassadors’ from Owls class, 
which is a role we will be developing 
this half-term. Part of their role will be 
celebrating reading and making 
recommendations to their peers on 
books to read. 

Owls Class            Summer 2 
 
 

Key dates: 
Sports Day - 6th June (back up date 13th 
June) 
June 18th - Stour Valley in school for 
Year 6 children - transition 
July 3rd - Wells Hall Active Day 
July 7th and 8th - Year 6 Transition days 
July 22nd - Final day of term 

RE - We will continue to focus on the 
Islamic religion and explore how Tawheed 
helps to create a sense of belonging in the 
Muslim community. 
 
PSHE - our unit this term will focus on 
healthy lifestyles. We will cover healthy 
eating, physical activity, online wellbeing 
and influences, choices and taking 
responsibilities. 

Writing - For writing, we will 
cover a number of genres, 
including Balanced 
Arguments, Biographies and 
Playscripts. 
 
Spelling - each week, we will 
focus on a different spelling 
pattern or list of words from 
the Yr5/6 statutory spelling 
word list. 

PE - Orienteering 
Children develop map-reading and 
problem-solving skills as they navigate 
courses using simple maps and keys. 
They work independently and in teams to 
complete challenges, improving their 
spatial awareness and decision-making. 
 
Athletics 
Pupils build on their running, jumping, 
and throwing skills, focusing on 
improving technique, speed, and 
stamina. They take part in a range of 
athletic events and learn how to measure 
and evaluate their personal performance. 

Geography - Where does our energy 
come from? This unit allows us to 
explore renewable and non-renewable 
energy, examples of energy and their 
trading routes. 
 
 
History - What can the census tell us 
about local areas? We will use a range 
of resources to explore changes since 
the first census. 
 
Computing - We have an exciting unit 
coming up where we will be creating 
podcasts 

Science - Children revisit how fossils are 
formed, building on their Year 3 learning. They 
will deepen their understanding of fossilisation 
and learn that fossils are imprints of living things 
from the past. Through research, they explore 
how fossils provide evidence for evolution by 
showing how life has changed over time. 
 
Design and Technology -  
After building structures to make a playground, 
we will next focus on designing and building 
mechanisms. 
Art - sculpture and 3D - making memories. 
The children will spend time designing and then 
making a 3D sculpture to represent memories 
through imagery and colours. 

Maths - We have a busy half-
term for Maths, with a range of 
units to focus on. These are: 
Algebra, Shape, Position and 
Direction, Statistics and 
Converting units. 
 
We will continue with our 
Mastering Number sessions 
and will have regular access to 
multiplication practice. 


